L SPRCTAT. MERTING--AUCTST 28,1984
L e e e ) L 1 [ ' S ¥

A special meetins to decide what to do about painting or putting siding
on Town Hall and to look over the estimates began at 8 p.m. on August -

28,1984, Five Council members were present, lNr. Bird was absent.

_inates of the August meeting were read and approved after one correction
vas made. Mrs Breen made a statement about the 1 prnﬁer trimming of the
tre s on her property, she did not complain abowt it

Vr. Orndoff asked for a roll call vote of Council IMembers as to wheth

they wanted to put siding on Town Hall, the vote was unanimous in fuvor

of the siding.

Vr. Ireen save several estimates on putting the sidin: onrand recommended

+%?+ Henfricks Roofing and Siding Co, Inc., which is located at 7410
allerher Rd., Cainesville, Va. phone number is 754-7328. They will give

a five year guarantee on ”orkwanQHln and a lifetime guarantee on Maue“lalu.

Work is to be completed by Haymarket Day, Sept. 15, 100’ In addition to

this Mr. Green also gave several estimates on tﬂe r? nting of the

roof and trim work on Town Hall to be completed by Sept. %,1984 At this

time it is undecided who will get the ﬁalnt contra Pt.

After a lenthy discussion on all this, Mr. Orndoff suggested that I'r.
S™ith draw up contracts for both the siding and paint work and have the
come into his office to sign them. The specifications of the projects
were given to VMr. Smith and the dates uwey each were be completed.
It was stated that Ray Bowers ”owlﬁ be gigning for th lendricks Co.

Mr. Smith told Council that a Performance Bond must be given to the

Town for at least half of the cost for these jobs.

John Berger, who has been recommended to be Haymarket's new Building and
Electrical Inspector was present at the meet;ng. VMr. Melton and lMr.
Crouch have been asked by the Mayor to discuss the terms with Mr. Berger.

With no further business, the Special Meeting adjourned at 9;44 p.m.
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